HELP Computer Mentors

PROVIDE 100 COMPUTERS TO 7 LOCAL SCHOOLS IN NEED

BY THE END OF JANUARY 2018



\$210 per computer

computers were donated without memory or hard drives. Your financial support will provide the parts and software to install and ready these computers for our schools.

TO LEARN MORE CONTACT:

RALPH SMITH

Executive Director of Computer Mentors.

813-236-1191 (OFFICE)

RSmith@computermentors.org

2802 E. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.

Suite F | Tampa, FL. 33610

FOR MORE INFORMATION ABOUT OUR PROGRAMS VISIT

7 SCHOOLS

- ✓ Foster Elementary
- ✓ Mort Elementary
- ✓ Oak Park Elementary
- ✓ Potter Elementary
- Sheehy Elementary
- ✓ Booker T. Washington Elementary
- Memorial Middle School

PROUD CMG PARTNER

